Lake Ouachita is very happy to announce the partnership with Lake Hamilton Bass Wolves from Lake Hamilton School district. The partnership is a joint effort between the Corps of engineers & Lake Hamilton Wolves fishing team directed by Brian Hopkins.
The attribute to the partnership entails an avenue of younger cliental being involved with the Corps of Engineers. Specifically, the details that include fish structure implementation that is advantageous to the fishing team, while enhancing the structure in Lake Ouachita.
This local partnership gives the kids an opportunity to gain value in the workforce, although benefitting the fisheries enhancement value that is in much need.
Cash Contribution - $0
In-Kind Contribution - $ 1152.00
In-Kind Value - $ 1152.00
This opportunity not only promotes fisheries management & partnership value, it also gives the younger generation an opportunity to gain value in the workforce while giving positive enhancement to the lake.
